
Meeting started at 7:00 p.m. with the Serenity Prayer

Marcia, Linda, Carol, Laura, Steve, Caroline, John and Carolyn in attendance.

Literature Office
The Office will continue to be open two Saturdays a month. Please check the website for the
days open. The Office answering machine (513-771-5959) also has the days open by month if
you call the Office. WSO is often low on merchandise due to their supplier during COVID. It may
take us longer to get literature.

Directory vs temporary meeting schedule
Many meetings went to Zoom or to not meeting during COVID. It was suggested to have a
temporary meeting schedule with the temporary changes. A trusted servant took on the
responsibility of creating the temporary schedule. No one knew how long COVID would be
around, so we decided not to print any more directories due to so many monthly meeting
changes. It can be confusing on the website with the temporary meeting schedule and the
directory but that is the best we can during these uncertain times.
We can make meeting changes only when a group contacts us.
We also are in need of a directory chairperson. Please consider this service position.
Contact chairperson@cincinnatiafg.org if you are interested!

Contact list
There is a contact list on the website. Please refer to that list if you need to contact any of the
Board members of GCIS.

Service opportunities
GCIS is in NEED of a Recording Secretary, Chairperson, Corresponding Secretary, and
Directory Chairperson. Contact chairperson@cincinnatiafg.org if interested.

Google calendar
John S. is working to get google calendar, google gmail, and google everything 😁for GCISO
and GCIS. This process will make group contacts easier and more efficient plus a whole lot
more added benefits.

Treasurer
Contributions are back to normal. $350 is still possible to give to the Office monthly. $50/month
is our Verizon answering service bill. GCIS is $366.36 better than the budget. Carolyn has a
budget in place for 2022.  Directories will not be printed currently. GCIS is keeping a prudent
reserve. We are looking into Zell so online contributions can be made to GCIS.

Al-Ateen
Krissy and Laura are dropping off old Forums to libraries. Please consider doing the same if
you have old Forums. Al-Ateen sponsors are reaching out to local JDC counselors. Al-Ateen
Meeting is at 11:30 Zoom on Sunday.
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Technical difficulties
There were technical issues during the last half of the meeting. Come one was trying to start
another meeting with our Zoom account.

The next GCIS meeting will be March 10, 2022 via Zoom.

Meeting ended with the serenity prayer.

Respectfully submitted by Caroline E.


